
 

 

Rules & Regulations 

 

1. All drivers must have a valid driver’s license. 

2. Drivers must abide by all North Carolina state driving laws. 

3. All passengers must wear a seatbelt. 

4. For no reason may any vehicle pass the Charlotte Motor 

Speedway pace vehicle. 

5. Vehicles may not exceed the 70 mph speed limit. 

6. Please do not pass the vehicle in front of you. 

7. Please stay within the line that you are assigned unless 

otherwise directed. 

8. Slower vehicles may drop to the apron to avoid banking if 

desired. 

9. If experiencing mechanical issues, please move to the apron 

and a track services representative will respond. 

10.  Do not “sling-shot” (slow down to allow space between you and 

the car in front of you in order to speed up faster than 70 mph) 

11. No Motorcycles 

 

By entering on to the track surface, you are acknowledging that you agree to 

the above rules and regulation enforced by Charlotte Motor Speedway for your 

safety.  If any of the above terms are not adhered to, you will kindly be asked to 

exit the track and the cruise privilege will be removed.   

Thank you for your cooperation! 


